
Turn in Box Tops by Monday, October 12, 2020! 
 

 
 

Box Tops is now mostly digital through the Box Tops app, but we want any Box Tops you have 
clipped! So, make sure to turn those in to your child’s teacher or in the Main Office by 

Monday, October 12. 
 

And of course, continue to clip any Box Tops from participating products and we will collect 
again in the Spring. But also, download the app and scan your receipts. It’s the future! 
Last year we earned nearly $1200 in Box Tops funds. Our goal this year is to beat that. 

Remember: family, friends and neighbors can help, too!  
 
Thanks for your support! 
Miriam Painter, Box Tops Coordinator 
 

 
 


